
LYON COUNTY AUDITORS OFFICE                            ROCK RAPIDS, IOWA 

November 19, 2024 

                          

Chairman Jerry Birkey convened the adjourned session with Vanden Bosch, and 

Scholten present.  Motion carried assumes unanimous vote unless otherwise 

stated.  Also present were Julie Joachim, Karlee Nagel, and Michele Stewart. 

Auditor Sprock explained to the Board their different options to fill the 

vacancies of the County Attorney and Treasurer.   

 

The County Attorney vacancy occurred after the General Election due to the 

highest write-in candidate declining the position.  The Board had discussions 

regarding the different County Attorney options with feedback from those 

present. 

 

Motion by Scholten, second by Vanden Bosch to fill the County Attorney 

vacancy by appointment on January 2, 2025. Motion carried. Auditor Sprock 

will prepare the publication notice. 

 

Lyon County Treasurer Michele Stewart was present.  Stewart strongly 

recommended the appointment of Deputy Treasurer Stacy Knobloch.  Motion by 

Vanden Bosch, second by Scholten to fill the Treasurer vacancy by appointment 

on January 2, 2024 effective January 4, 2025. Motion carried.  Auditor Sprock 

will prepare the publication notice.  

 

There being no further business there was a motion by Vanden Bosch, seconded 

by Scholten to adjourn.  Motion carried. 

 

ATTEST      APPROVED      

      County Auditor                               Chairman  

 

NOTE:  These minutes are as recorded by the Clerk to the Board of Supervisors 

and are subject to Board approval at the next regular meeting. 

                   


